
 

 
INFO SPACE No. 09/2017      

 

Trana, April, 24th 2017 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

once more it is exhibition time with Autopromotec! The new edition is approaching; 

it will take place from May, 24th until 28th at Bologna exhibition centre. 

 

We are very pleased to invite you to visit us at our Stand B51 in Hall 29 to find out the 

new products and new technical solutions on which we have been working for the 

last two years. 
 

 
 

 

We remind you that you can download free of charge entrances by connecting 

and registering at the following internet address: 

 

https://www.autopromotec.com/ticket  

 

 

We thank you in advance for your attention and look forward to meeting you there 

soon.  

 

 

 

Best regards    Space s.r.l. // Export Department 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

https://www.autopromotec.com/ticket

